SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH

September 7, 2014

TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Second Collection Next Weekend Black and Indian Missions

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be comforted by the concern and love of their families and the family of the Church: Bella Jones Borkowski, Thomas Beaty, Brian Bennett, Mary Biddle, James Buchanan, Josephine Chiarolanza, Phillip DeCurtis, Martha DiCesare, Mary DiDonato, Lillian Doherty, Emily Donhauser, Lisa Dougherty, Steve Hedrick, Rachel Horvath, Vincent Jacoby, Diane Kraus, Bill Keenan, Pat Kost, Nicholas Lannutti, George and Molly Lozinak, James Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan Marine, Barbara Martinick, Maureen Micolli, James McBride, Jr., John McLaughlin, Julia McLaughlin, Margaret McLaughlin, Stephen Merlin, Betty Mulligan, Lisa O'Brien, Baby Addison Pfeffer, Baby Harper Ann Renshaw, Sue Roccia, Baby Peter Sayegh, Tim Schwartz, Eva Seeton, Kristin Shearon, Robert Smith, Janice Swan, Kena Thompson, David VonGlahn, Connie Wagoner and for all those who are hoping and praying for organ transplants.

BAPTISMAL INSTRUCTIONS Please note date

change are scheduled for Monday, September 8th at 7:30 PM in the Rectory Conference Room. Your baby is always welcome in Church, however, for the instruction itself, please try to schedule a babysitter so you may be free to concentrate. Also, please call the Church Office at 610-834-1975 for sign up purposes.

Miraculous Medal Presentation Sunday, September 21st at all Masses

In 2005, Fr. Shea received the Life Achievement Award from the right Life of Michigan. He also promoted devotion to Mary by having a life-sized statue to Mary's apparition to St. Catherine Laboure sculpted and erected on the grounds of St. Lazare Retreat House. Bishop Walter Hurley, the bishop of Grand Rapids, dedicated the statue on July 18, 2007.

Fr. Shea will be responsible for promoting Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal & and Mary's Miraculous Medal Family (the largest prayer apostolate in the world) throughout the United States.

ANNOUNCED MASSES

Monday 6:30 AM 8:30 AM	Pat and Maureen McCoy Stephen Petka
Tuesday	
6:30 AM	Willian, Jean, Joan, Ed and Dan Kelley
8:30 AM	Paul Zych
Wednesday	
6:30 AM	Rosemary and Tom Lawrence
8:30 AM	Betty Sullivan
Thursday	
6:30 AM	Elinor Kollmer
8:30 AM	Mary L. Basile
Friday	
6:30 AM	Mary and Joseph Petrokubi
8:30 AM	Deceased Members of the
	Brennan and Lowry Families

Saturday

8:30 AM Dan Rose

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 8 9:00 AM TO 7:00 PM CHAPEL

<u>PREP PROGRAM OPENING NIGHTS</u> Monday Classes Opening Family Night –

Grades 1-6, Monday September 8, at 7:15 in the School Hall. All registered children, grades 1-6, and their parents are expected to attend. Classes for grades 2-6 start September 15. Grade 1 joins the program September 22.

WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF A 3rd GRADE CATECHIST FOR OUR TUESDAY SESSIONS.

Tuesday Classes Opening Family Night -

Grades 1-6, Monday, September 15 at 7:15 in the School Hall. All registered children, grades 1-6, and their parents are expected to attend. Classes

for grades 2-6 start September 23. Grade 1 joins the program September 30. Please call Jeanette Paul at **610-834-9868** for more information.

Teaching About God's Gift of Forgiveness
Catechetical Sunday
September 20-21, 2014

SAVE THE DATE FORTY HOURS SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 28TH THRU TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 30TH

Welcome It is with sadness that we recognize the struggle and loss of the St. Mary, SS. Cosmas & Damian, and St. Gertrude parishioners who are now looking for a new faith community to call home. If you are one of those people, we hope that you might find a new source of joy and belonging here at St. Philip Neri Parish. The organizers of the ministries of proclaiming God's word as a lector, serving as an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion, and sharing your Catholic faith as a catechist in the PREP or RCIA program invite you to consider becoming involved in parish life in these special ways, especially if you have served in these ministries in your former parish. You are most welcomed and encouraged to continue to participate in the liturgy and programs at St. Philip Neri. The people to contact are as follows: Lector: Lucinda Veit lwveit@gmail.com or 610-772-4740, Extraordinary Ministers: Courtney Manley courtneymanley@verizon.net, PREP: Jeanette Paul j.paulspn@gmail.com 610-834-9868, RCIA Barney McGee conjmcgee@yahoo.com 610-397-0483(h). 484-844-9398(c), or the main office @610-834-1975.

<u>The Philippians</u> An organization for senior citizens fifty years and older that offers trips, programs, service projects and entertainment. New members are always welcome. For information on becoming a member, please contact Angela Berry (610) 260-1211

<u>Frozen Casseroles for St. John's Hospice</u>
Could you find time to make a casserole for the

homeless of St. John's? Pans, lids and recipes are available in the Church Office and at Barbara McCarthy's (610-828-2058). Frozen casseroles are brought to Barbara's house by 9:00 AM. The next delivery date is **October 1**st.

H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, or to Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill Franks at 610-828-2530 or email:

ann59bil@gmail.com, or Loretta Zych at 215-836-1127.

Choir Notes

Do you have a good voice?

Musical talent? Choir experience?

Now is the time to join St. Philip's Music Ministry and share your gifts with our parish community.

We invite you to join our talented parishioners who form our parish choirs. Rehearsals for the Adult Choir are held on Tuesday evenings in the Church Chapel beginning on September 2nd – 7 PM to 9 PM.

St. Philip's *Schola* of young adult voices has been a great success. We would like to welcome more of our high school, college/young adult parishioners to join this group. *Schola* rehearsals are held on Tuesday evenings beginning September 2nd in the Church Chapel 6 PM – 7 PM. *Please look for flyers at church entrances*.

If interested in joining St. Philip's Music Ministry, please contact Jean Martin for more information. 215-704-0508
jeanm1@comcast.net

Holy Ground - Sacred Space

Please be considerate of the ministry of the parish musicians and their concentration on the liturgy.

ARE YOU A PARENT WHO HAS LOST A CHILD? An informal group of Moms and Dads get together to talk or just listen to others who understand how you feel. For more information contact: Marianne O'Connor 610-825-4975 or Rosemary McNichol 215- 247-2267. This group meets every third Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM in the Rectory Conference Room.

Back-to-School with SPN Gift Cards!

The SCRIP program helped SPN school parents to earn thousands of dollars in tuition credits. If you don't participate vet, here's how to get started. Buy a grocery store gift card after a weekend Mass or during church office hours. Then pay for your groceries with the gift card. Make it a part of your weekly routine. Best of all, it doesn't cost you anything extra. Save your paper vouchers for tuition credits OR for gift cards. For your convenience you can go "high tech" for more choices of vendors and register at www.shopwithscrip.com with SPN code 7D53E11E329L. Questions? Contact Patti Hinchey 215-836-2129 or spnscrip@gmail.com.

BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND!!

DESIGNER BAG BINGO



Friday, October 3, 2014 Doors open 7:00 pm (First game starts promptly at 7:30) SPN School Hall

\$25.00 per player before September 25th (Includes 10 rounds of bingo, light fare and door prize ticket) \$35.00 after September 25th

To reserve a spot, send money to:

Deanna Marrone 2221 Oakwyn Road Lafayette Hill, PA 19444 **For questions call:** 215-805-8477 or

dmdm31796@aol.com

Archbishop's Lecture Series: What is Marriage? The

Archbishop's Lecture Series welcomes Prof. Robert George on one of the most important topics of our times: What is Marriage? Man and Woman: A Defense. Prof. George is McCormick Professor of Jurisprudence at Princeton. Don't miss this opportunity to hear one of the most influential voices on marriage in the public arena: Tues, Sept

30, 7pm, St. Charles Seminary, Wynnewood, PA. For more information or to register: www.phillyevang.org/lectures

Save the Date! First Annual Abbey Faith & Music

Fest Join us for the first ever outdoor Catholic music festival of Christian rock in the Philadelphia area: The Abbey Faith & Music Fest, Saturday, September 20 at Daylesford Abbey in Paoli, PA. The theme of this year's Fest is "Truth and Beauty." The day's events will include music, food, Holy Mass, Reconciliation stations, and end with a candlelight Eucharistic Adoration. Contact: Mark Griswold at 610.644.1655 ext. 114 or mark@stnorbert.org. Tickets available now online with special Youth and Young Adult group rates. Order now:

The Abbey Fest.com

St. Francis Inn Summer needs: Prayers, Iced Tea & Lemonade Mixes, NEW Mens M&L Briefs & Boxers, Mens 2x/3x Tshirts, sz6 Diapers, **DEODORANT**, Baby Formula, Lg cans of Spaghetti sauce, Jam/Jelly, Tea bags(Ig & sm), Butter & Sugar, Mac-n-Cheese, Powdered Milk, Cereal, Peanut Butter, Coffee, Disposable Razors, travel sz. shampoo, travel-size toothpaste, Powder & Fragrances; PineSol, Bleach; Toilet Paper, Trash bags 13 & 30 gallon size, paper lunch bags, Men & Women's socks & Shoes, Bleach; Generic 1-a-day Multivitamins, Generic 500mg Vitamin C tabs, Sunscreen, Aloe, New ladies' underwear & white socks; cosmetic bags, Metal Soup Spoons & Dinner Forks; Sz 5&6 Disposable Diapers (opened pkgs are great!), Feminine



Protection Products, esp. POISE pads (opened pkgs are ok) & Lots of Prayers

SAVE THE DATE MARCH 21, 2015 St. Philip Neri Women's Guild Presents A Monte Carlo Night

SAVE THE DATE: Your Women's Guild is hosting a Monte Carlo Night on Saturday March 21, 2015. Make it a date night or a friends get together night! It will include, dinner, dancing, table games, and tambola prizes. Stephanie Carney will be managing ticket sales. (Reserve your spot TODAY by emailing Stephanie at edna104@yahoo.com). Ticket cost of \$60 per person, \$75 if purchased after February 1, 2015.

sponsorship: To make it a highly successful event, we will need sponsors. Deanna Marrone will be managing Sponsorship tasks.
(Email Deanna TODAY at DMDM31796@aol.com if you or your company would like to sponsor a table)

SPREAD THE WORD: We want this to be a successful fun filled event. Our goal is 300 people. This event will support the Women's Guild and School Improvements. We anticipate lots of interest and tickets selling out, so contact Stephanie Carney today.

014phi